
 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

World Book Day celebrates the joy of books and reading for children and is a wonderful 

opportunity to share a love of reading throughout school. This year, World Book Day will take 

place on Thursday 2nd March. 

We would like all children to bring their favourite book into school on this day. Additionally, 

children may dress up as a book character for the day if they wish. We would love to see 

homemade costumes and do not expect parents to go to the expense of buying new 

costumes.  

To encourage and help them on their reading journey, every student will receive a £1 book 

token which can be exchanged for one free World Book Day 2022 book or £1 off a book 

costing £2.99 or more. You can find out more information about this on the token given or the 

World Book Day website. 

Children will take part in reading themed activities throughout the day and to conclude the 

day, we would like to invite parents into school at 2.45 to share a book or two with their 

child/children. 

This year, we are hosting a competition to design and make a ‘book box model’. This is where 

you use shoe boxes e.t.c to show off a particular book. I’ve attached some pictures below 

that have previously been made. There will be a Foundation/KS1 winner and a KS2 winner. I 

cannot wait to see what you come up with!  

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Liz Smith 

Assistant Headteacher & English Lead 

 

 

 


